On Tuesday, April 5th Brandon Academy inducted thirty eight fourth- and fifth-graders into National Elementary Honor Society for the first time! NEHS is a fore-runner to the National Junior Honor Society for middle schools, of which Brandon Academy has had a chapter for over twenty years.
The selection into NEHS was based on the students' scholarship and also their examples of their responsibility, service, and leadership.
The inaugural NEHS induction ceremony was held in Brandon Academy Student Life Center. These new members will participate in community service under the guidance of the NEHS advisor, Mrs. Vanermine.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Congratulations Students, we are so proud of you!
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